
ADDITIONAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

To the Teaching Staff: 

It may be helpful for you to know the answer which 
I have given to the few students who have asked to take 
examinations early. I have explained to them that we 
cannot give this permission, since it would be unfair 
to do so for some and not for all. I have also ex­
plained what would happen throughout the campus if this 
sort of thing were started. In cases of absences from 
examinations due to illness or other emergencies, I be­
lieve all our teaching staff knows the proper use ofthe 
"I" grade and the explanation sheet which is to accom­
pany it. 

Cordially, 

Jerome Moore, Dean 
AddRan College of Arts 

and Sciences 


